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Monday 5th February 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers of children in Toucan Class,
As you may be aware, at the start of this academic year, Mr Onyskiw became a father.
During Spring 2, Mr Onyskiw will be taking Shared Parental Leave and will return after the

Easter Holidays.

During this time, Toucan class will be taught by Ms. Rafiq along with Miss Matthews as the
class LSA.

Please speak to a member of school staff if you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support

Terrie Jerrom
Headteacher



